
 

   Anti-Dumping Commission 
   Customs House 
   5 Constitution Ave 
   CANBERRA  ACT  2601 

 
 
Mr Daniel Moulis 
Moulislegal 
1/2 Brindabella Circuit 
Brindabella Business Park 
Canberra International Airport ACT 2609 
 
By email: daniel.moulis@moulislegal.com 
 
 
Dear Mr Moulis 

 
 

INVESTIGATION INTO THE ALLEGED DUMPING OF  
POWER TRANSFORMERS - POTENTIAL FOR USE OF ALTERNATIVE 

APPROACH TO DUMPING MARGIN ASSESSMENTS 
 
I am writing to clarify an element of my letter and attachment of 20 August 2014 that 
discussed the potential use of an alternative approach to dumping margin 
assessments in terms of subsection 269TACB(3) of the Customs Act 1901. The 
letter was in relation to your client ABB Thailand.  
 
I acknowledge receipt of your submission on behalf of ABB Thailand that was 
provided on 27 August 2014. 
 
After your submission was received, the Commission noticed that the materials 
provided in support of Attachment A to my letter of 20 August 2014 contained 
inaccuracies. Please refer to confidential Attachment 1 to this letter for further 
details including amended analysis of export price data for your consideration. 
 
Given the export price analysis has been amended, the Commission is providing 
another window for ABB Thailand to comment on this matter. If ABB Thailand wishes 
to make a further submission, I request that you do so by close of business 
4 September 2014.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Geoff Gleeson 
Director, Operations 1 
Anti-Dumping Commission 
 
29 August 2014 


